

NR_key_name: 77C769D86BDD9E08852565680070B29E
SendTo: CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo: CN=Michelle Combs/O=ARRB @ ARRB
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Manuel Legaspi/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 12/09/1997
DisplayDate_Time: 3:31:08 PM
ComposedDate: 12/09/1997
ComposedDate_Time: 3:30:58 PM
Subject: "discussion" documents

CALL REPORTDocument's Author: Manuel Legaspi/ARRB Date Created: 12/09/97 The Players Description of the Call Date: 12/09/97Subject: "discussion" documentsSummary of the Call:I called our primary poc at NSA and advised her that the Board had instructed us to ask for more releases in three NSA documents, and that other staff members (Tom) had asked about the possibility of additional releases in two other documents.After locating and performing a cursory examination of the documents, she indicated that she did not think that they could release more then they already have. Because we were speaking on an nonsecure line, we did not discuss the matter in detail, but it seemed clear to both of us that detailed (although probably not protracted) negotiations were needed. I then suggested that it might be easier for us to deal with the matter in person. I suggested that we set up a time in the next few weeks when I could take a trip to Ft Meade and discuss these matters during a short meeting. She offered to see us any day next week (15-19 DEC), except for Tuesday. I told her I would consult with others here and call to confirm.END

Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: